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Kicking off our 
prototype tours!  
With great excitement, the Liverpool Health and 
Academic Precinct prototype rooms have been 
unveiled to give staff a first-hand experience of 
their future workspaces. 

Liverpool Hospital Acting General Manager Scott 
McGrath said staff were delighted with the new 
look and function of their new workspaces. 

The project team testing out the secondary staff station. 

 Members of the Birthing Unit team in the one of the 

 birthing suites. 

Our Liverpool Hospital Executive team testing out the main 

staff station with replica equipment. 

 Members of the Allied Health team geared up and 

 ready to view their future work spaces. 

“We’ve seen lots of artist impressions and plans of 
the future building but this is the first real 
opportunity for our staff to get onto the 
construction site, test the design and layout of 
their future workspaces, and ask lots of 
questions,” he said. 

“It is fantastic to see our hospital redevelopment 
reach this stage and our staff are so excited to 
experience their future workspaces and provide 
feedback before the final versions are built.’’ 

Each of the spaces were designed after extensive 
consultation with staff, community 
representatives, and feedback from clinicians to 
ensure the rooms will be fit for purpose.  

There are nine prototype rooms including a 
purpose-built Neonatal Intensive Care Unit, 
Special Care Nursery, a birthing suite (with and 
without a bath), consulting room, treatment room, 
a cancer treatment bay, staff station, and a 
secondary staff station. 
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Catch the team at the next community expo  
year, and we need more staff than just doctors 
and clinicians,” Ms McMenamin said. 
 
“We need people who can work in fields like ICT, 
kitchen, general services, nurses, corporate, 
community engagement positions, and much, 
much more.” 
 
The project team shared a stall with South 
Western Sydney Local Health District’s 
Multicultural Services – as part of the LHAP 
multicultural community engagement activities 
and is already planning to attend the next 
Pathways to Employment Expo in November. 

We are reaching our construction milestones! Last month we farewelled Binyang, the  
52-metre tower crane that helped build our first four-storey hospital building. 

The Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct 
project team has been actively engaging with 
local communities in south western Sydney and 
recently participated in the Pathways to 
Employment Expo in Fairfield. 
 
The event was a success with more than 1000 
guests on the day and included a talk from then 
Liverpool Hospital General Manager Karen 
McMenamin who highlighted the diverse range of 
roles and opportunities available at the hospital. 
 
“We have a new hospital building coming next  


